
 

 

1st October 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are all so happy in school that we can offer our first ‘in person’ Parents’ Evening since the beginning of 
the pandemic. For many of you, it may be your first time in the school. I think getting you all - as parents 
and carers - into classrooms and seeing your child’s books will help maintain and build great relationships 
between school and home. Following discussions with school staff and considering local above-average 
COVID-19 infections, we have adapted our Parents’ Evening as outlined below: 
 

• We will be trying to stick closely to your timed appointments and teachers will be keeping a close 
eye on times as to not overrun – this is to avoid busy waiting areas 

• Teachers will share some of your child(ren)’s books with you during your meeting 

• The Hall will be closed to allow Kids’ Club to continue as usual. As such, most teachers will be 
‘teaming up’ in our larger classrooms (as below) 

• We are asking families to enter and exit via the below entrances to avoid busy areas – these will be 
signposted on the evening, also 

• If you have more than one child, please use the below entrance to join your second meeting – this is 
to avoid walking through classrooms to disturb meetings  

• Two parents/carers may attend with (or without) their child 

• You may wish / may not wish to wear a mask – it is your preference 

• We will have hand sanitiser available throughout the building. 
 

Class Entrance Meeting space 

Reception Year 1 door Reception 

Year 1 Year 1 door Reception 

Year 2 Middle door Year 2 

Year 3 Middle door Year 3 

Year 4 Middle door Year 3 

Year 5 Main school door Year 5 

Year 6 Main school door Year 5 

 
What strange times we live in still that we are having to organise and plan for Parents’ Evening in such 
detail! Again, I am delighted that it is something we can offer our families this term and I hope that you 
enjoy meeting your child(ren)’s class teacher.   
 
On the evening, you will also see copies of Bowling Green’s updated Relationship, Sex and Health education 
guidance linked to our PSHE and Wellbeing curriculum and resourced by the PSHE Association.  Copies of 
each year group’s overview and key questions will be available. If you have any questions, you will be able 
to speak to your child’s class teacher.    

Yours sincerely, 

 

Jamie Stuttard, Principal 

 
 

 

https://bowlinggreenacademy.org.uk/
https://greatheightstrust.org.uk/

